
 

Ballot Testing of Voting Machine 

For the 

Town & School Election 

                  Will be Thursday, March 7, 2024 

At 4:30 PM 

At the Town Clerk’s Office. 

Public is welcome to attend 

                   

Any questions please feel free to contact the Town Clerk’s 

office at 603-887-4870 
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